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WRIGHT’S HOUSE OF HOPE, INC. 
Where Healing and Opportunities Happen 

 
 

Here’s how your kindness and generosity are making a difference… 
 

2023 -2024 Dr. WALTER McALHANEY SCHOLARSHIP AWARD WINNERS! 
 

 
Each student will receive $3,000 annually if a 3.0 GPA is maintained. 

 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 
Majd Abdallah studying abroad with his Clemson Global Business class in South Korea 
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JUVENILE JUSTICE MINISTRY – COASTAL EVALUATION CENTER 
 

 
 
We’re currently visiting the Coastal Evaluation Center (CEC) in Ridgeville SC twice a month. We serve 
two groups of 8-10 teens each visit.  The discussion lesson for this visit was “God has a plan for your 
growth.” 
 
Here’s some of the notes the teens shared with us at the end of the lesson: 
 
I want to blossom. The Process (steps you must take) is Necessary. Speak life over people not death. Catch good 
and bad opportunity’s & learn from them & teach what you learn. Anonymous 
 
It is important to believe in God from your heart. The mind will tell you anything and try to keep you distracted 
from God’s plan. We must make a choice between distractions and salvation. Capture the good with a teachable 
spirit. God made us. He made beauty in all our images. No matter what size of shape of blossom you are, God is 
only good. Ask God to help you rest. Just because you are comfortable doesn’t make it right. God will speak in 
the still. Choose life. With God there’s life and love. B. 
  
God’s love is unconditional once you accept the God connection your life will never be the same! But God will 
help us when the distractions come with strategy to overcome the devil. Take baby steps. Speak life not death to 
people. God is amazing!!! M 
 
You have to be quiet and still to hear God’s voice like when Elijah was hiding in the cave. Anonymous 
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COMMUNITY OUTREACH 
WRIGHT’S HOUSE OF HOPE BLESSES SINGLE MOM SHANIA AND DAUGHTER ZHURI 

 

 
 

A BIG THANK YOU to all the WHOH Board of Directors, donors, and partners!  WHOH was able to 
bless Shania and Zhuri with $500 in supplies such as towels, pots and pans, silverware, sheets and 
blankets etc.   The Board of Directors and their friends generously donated all of the furniture 
pictured!  
 

WAYS TO HELP 

Thank you for your prayers and generosity. 

All the contributions we receive go directly towards our mission. 

And yes, we are still a 100% VOLUNTEER, FAITH-BASED ORGANIZATION! 
 
Donate directly to WHOH:   We’ve heard your request for electronic 
contributions, and by popular demand of all of you who no longer order 
checks, we now have two new methods to give monetary donations.  Please 
visit our updated website at www.whoh.org and on our Donations page there 
are many ministry needs listed, with the secure link 
(https://app.autobooks.co/pay/wright-s-house-of-hope) and QR code to give 
electronically for your convenience as well. 

 
 

QR Code: 

 
Beverly Caligaris and the WHOH Board of Directors 

http://www.whoh.org/

